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Enagás obtains A+ rating from the Global Reporting 

Initiative for its 2008 Annual Report 

The Global Reporting Initiative (GRI) has awarded Enagás’s 2008 Annual Report an A+ 

rating, the highest accolade granted by this organisation which establishes the main 

international standard in drawing up Corporate Responsibility Reports. 

The GRI has confirmed that Enagás’s 2008 Annual Report, which includes the Corporate 

Responsibility Report, meets all the requisites of its Sustainability Reporting Guidelines. 

This award demonstrates the company’s firm pledge to pursue its commitment to 

sustainable development and recognises the exactness, quality and transparency of the 

information published in its Corporate Responsibility Report. 

Before the A+ rating could be granted, external verification was required from 

independent auditor KPMG. Its audit confirmed that the quantitative data had been 

obtained in a trustworthy manner and that the qualitative information was based on 

internal documentation or that provided by third parties. To this end, the auditor 

interviewed the people responsible for supplying this data and reviewed the internal 

systems in place that generated the data on which this was based.  

This acknowledgement is in line with Enagás’s objectives in the area of Corporate 

Responsibility and with the planning of initiatives outlined in its Quality, Excellence and 

Sustainability Master Plan for 2009-2012. 

The GRI is an independent body which acts as the official collaborator of the United 

Nations’ Environmental Programme. Its guidelines form the main international 

standards for reporting on financial, environmental and social performance in the 

relevant Corporate Responsibility reports. 
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